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• We had an amazing day on October 8
th
 with the help and support of 

the local fire departments.  Students were able to visit over 5 stations 

which included the smoke house, pumper truck, ambulance, ladder 

truck and Officer Dave’s police car.  The Promedica Life Flight 

helicopter also landed behind the middle school for students to view 

the helicopter and meet the crew.   

 

• The student council sponsored the 10 day “Look for the Good” 

gratitude campaign which ran from Sept. 30
th
 through October 11

th
.  

Each day, the students wrote on a sticky note what they are grateful 

for to display on our gratitude wall. The last day of the campaign, 

each student wrote a letter of gratitude to someone special in their 

life. 

 

• The Toledo Opera will be presenting “Gretel and Hanzel versus the 

Witch show on Oct. 31
st
 at 2 pm. 

 

• We have moved the parent-teacher conferences up by one month this 

year.  Conferences will be held on October 23
rd
 and 24

th
.  Teachers 

will be discussing any student that has an IRIP (Gr. K-3 – Individual 

Reading Improvement Plan) and the students’ first mid-trimester 

progress reports. 

 

• All grades have completed the first NWEA benchmark testing in ELA 

and Math.  We will meet in grade levels on Thursday Oct. 17
th
 to 

make instructional decisions for our students. 

 

• The DTE “Think Energy” program visited our fourth-grade classrooms 

on October 7
th
.  This awesome program aligns with our science 

standards for energy. 

 


